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Re: Leter of Concern  
Applicant: Hao Zang           
Development Permit:  23D 176 
Board Hearing December 12, 2:00pm  
 

In regards to the applica�on made by Appellant Hao Zang – Development permit 23D 176,  
I have many concerns about this applica�on.  
 
My first concern is that the applicant was running an unlicensed dog boarding business in the past and 
was recently denied a permit for this business.  She is now applying for a grooming business license but 
I’m concerned that it will realis�cally be used again as a boarding kennel.    
 
If a dog grooming service is what it will be then the other concern I have is does she have a grooming 
license?  If not, then I’m worried about the safety of both her and the dogs.  Grooming is not an easy job.   
 
There is also the issue of nuisance and noise from the acreage which has been an issue in the past.  And 
there is also the issue of increased traffic on a shared road.   
 
Thank you very much,  
Shelly  
 




